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Comments: The public should benefit more from public rangeland used by private interests and Private owners

should pay a market rate equivalent to the rate commanded on nearby private lands for the same opportunities.

Further the conservation aspect should be respected on public lands and any grazing animals should not take

precedence over wild, endangered or threatened animals that are coexisting ion that land.  If predators are a

problem for private livestock thaen it should be the responsibility of the livestock owner to relocate their animals

and not the extermination of predators that do not know or cannot easily relocate themselves.  No trapping or

inhumane methods should be used on public lands.  


